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NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT
 MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY

Study
Halton Region’s Transportation Master Plan – The Road to Change 
identified the need for additional capacity in the Regional Road 25 
corridor from Speers Road to Derry Road (Regional Road 7), in the Towns 
of Oakville and Milton. To improve network connectivity and address 
forecasted travel demand to 2031, Halton Region is initiating a Municipal 
Class Environmental Assessment Study to consider a range of options for 
corridor improvements to Regional Road 25. 

A wide range of multi-modal transportation improvements will 
be considered including widening of the roadway, cross-sectional 
requirements, active transportation, intersection improvements, overall 
traffic operations, as well as the impact of such improvements on the 
social, cultural and natural environments.

Jessica Dorgo, P.Eng.
Project Manager 
Halton Region
1151 Bronte Road
Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1
905-825-6000, ext. 7556 
Jessica.Dorgo@halton.ca

Regional Road 25 Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study 
from Speers Road to Derry Road (Regional Road 7), Town of Milton/ Town of Oakville

PR-3379A and PR-3392A

Process
The study will be carried out in accordance with Schedule C of the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA), (October 2000, as 
amended 2007, 2011 and 2015), which is an approved process under the 
Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.

Public and review agency consultation is a key element of the MCEA 
process and input will be sought at key milestones throughout this 
study. Details regarding upcoming Public Information Centres (PIC) will 
be advertised as the study progresses. Upon completion of the study, an 
Environmental Study Report (ESR) will be prepared and placed on the 
public record for a minimum 30-day review period. The document will 
detail the planning and consultation process and the preferred alternative.

Martin Scott, P. Eng.
Project Manager
CIMA+
Unit 400 – 3027 Harvester Road
Burlington, Ontario L7N 3G7
289-288-0287, ext. 6812
Martin.Scott@cima.ca

Comments
Comments received through the course of the study will be 
considered and documented in the MCEA Study Report.  For 
more information on the study and consultation process, please 
visit the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Studies page 
on halton.ca.

The map shows the approximate limits of the study area.

This notice was first issued July 21, 2022.


